
Subject: Ethics - H.3945 
Attachments: R52 - Ethics Commission.pdf

From: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
To: lmartin@alicemfgco.com <lmartin@alicemfgco.com>
CC: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 1/27/2014 11:09:27 AM

Senator Martin,

I wanted to follow up with you about the Ethics Commission's Accountability Report (attached) and what it cites
regarding number of complaints and the number of persons within their jurisdiction. According to the Accountability 
Report, the Ethics Act applies to approximately 285,000 state employees; however that does not mean that the Ethics 
Commission is actively overseeing them. The Ethics Act also applies to approximately 10,000 public officials and they 
are required to file forms (Statement of Economic Interest and Campaign Disclosure) with the Commission. The table 
below details the number of complaints filed over the last 10 years. Our office is reviewing how complaints were
resolved in a given year; however in our cursory review, it appears that most complaints were filed and initiated by
the Commission due to failure to a report (SEI, Campaign Disclosure, Lobbying Disclosure) and then a fine was
assessed.

Please let me know if Heather is ready to share the new amendment. I am happy to contact her as well.

Thanks,
Swati
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